
Rules Committee, 

Oregon voters have been supporting the National Popular Vote for more than seven years 

now. The law would truly legitimize the jingo "one man, one vote," which is disingenuous and 

bandied around as one more meme of misinformation at the present time. 

Ahem, it's the 21st Century -- must we continue to be constrained by an artificial, antiquated 

construction first designed in the 18th Century? HB2927 would finally allow us to talk honestly 

and authoritatively about American democracy.  

David Seppa  

david@obgc.net  

5743 Norwester Road  

Oceanside, Oregon 97134 
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